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I am writing to you with regards to the second deposit Carmarthenshire LDP. 
  
I note the revised plan reduces the number employment areas around 
Carmarthen, in particular, the site referred to in the attached.  
  
Aside from the fact that when building a large number of domestic dwellings it 
makes obvious sense to also build facilities for employment, the fact that this 
area is so conveniently close to such a populated area means it not only has the 
potential to greatly improve peoples lives in so many ways but also has the 
incredible benefit of Carbon emissions from travel being greatly reduced. I know 
that the Welsh government are extremely committed to Carbon reduction.  
  
Please find attached some comments which I absolutely subscribe to and would 
very much like you to read. Many people have spoken to me about this voicing 
their concerns, it clearly is causing some strength of feeling.  
  
How can it make sense to force yet more people to commute to Cross Hands, 
Swansea and Cardiff? We should be focusing on making West Carmarthen an 
employment hub to sustain local people. 
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
Gerard and Nerys Andreu 
  

 
 

 

 




